
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Jungle Jive 
book character 

lives in large group  
called a pride. 

The male can be heard 
from up to five miles 
away! This helps them 

find others like 
themselves, as well as  

proclaim their territory. 
 

 

This Jungle Jive 
book character 

is often thought of as 
dirty, but actually they 

are very clean. They 
build their burrows 

with specific areas for 
storing food and getting 

sleep. They’ll even 
designate a separate 

area for their restroom! 

 

This Jungle Jive 
book character 

has superb navigational 
skills and an excellent 
memory. Their senses 

are extraordinary when 
it comes to smell, sight, 

and hearing; so good,  
they can smell food 
from miles away! 

 

This Jungle Jive 
book character 

loves to eat insects. 
They’ve been known to 
eat 1,000 insects in one 
day! They use their eyes 
to help them swallow. 
When they blink, their 
eyes press into their 

mouths, moving the food 
down their throats. 

 

This Jungle Jive 
book character, 

 when in a group, is called 
a dazzle. Their stripes 
form a pattern unique  
to each animal. In large 

groups, the distinct 
stripes merge into a big 
mass and make it hard 
for predators to single 
out individual animals. 

 
This Jungle Jive 
book character 

can jump a distance  
of up to 20 feet.  
They have long, 

muscular hind legs  
and short front legs 
that work together  

to aid in leaping. 


